
 
PTA Meeting #3 Agenda: December 3, 2013 

 

7:00pm-7:05pm  Welcome & President’s Update – Mandy Lemar, PTA President  

 

7:05pm-7:25pm  PTA Business Meeting 

 Treasurer’s Report– Kurt Shanfield, Treasurer  

 Fundraising Report – Cristin Caine, Fundraising, VP   

 Report from MCCPTA Delegate’s Assembly -  Diana Gallagher, MCCPTA  

 

7:25pm-7:35pm  Principal’s Report – Mrs. O, Principal (Welcome back!)  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS (see calendar on-line for additional updates)  

  

Dec 7   PTA Sponsored Ice Skating Social, 6:30-8pm, Cabin John Ice Rink  

Dec 12 Parent Resource Group Meeting, 7-8pm, media center – Speaker - Kelly Meissner, Special Project 

Coordinator, from the Parents Place of Maryland  

Dec 14  PTA Sponsored Club Bells Mill, Winter Wonderland, 6-8pm 

Dec 23 – Jan 1  Winter Break, No School  

Jan 2  Back to School  

Jan 7  PTA Meeting #4 –Ms. Hall-Bell and Mrs. Kanter- Presenting on Social Emotional Learning  

Jan 9  Parent Resource Group Meeting, 7-8pm, media center – topic – TBA  

Jan 10  PTA Sponsored Winter Dance – Save the Date!  

      

 

 

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

 Volunteer to help with BMES Skate night by contacting Sean Twombly at sean.twombly@gmail.com 

 Volunteers needed for CBM on Dec 14th.  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0E4CAEA69-December 

 SGA Toy Drive runs December 2 through December 13.  If you would like to help, bring new unwrapped toys to your 

classroom.  

 Winter Enrichment classes start Jan 13
th

. Watch Bear Posts and website for class announcements  

 Bells Mill PTA Website – www.bellsmill.org, Friend BMES on Facebook www.facebook.com/bellsmill 

 Friday is Spirit Wear Day/School Colors – Show your BMES pride! Wear your blue and white! Email Mandy 

pictures of your kids in school colors if you want them posted on FB! SGA running a class spirit contest.  

 Sign up for recess and lunch volunteer. We are especially in need of Kinder/1
st
/4

th
 grade volunteers.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044DAAA92AAA8-recess 

 

 

 

7:35pm-8:30pm -  Guest Speaker 

PEP speaker Patti  Cancellier, Director of Education for PEP. Check them out at  www.pepparent.org/ 

topic: Raising Responsible Children (aka this is not a hotel and I am not your maid) 
 

Questions?  Concerns? Want to help?  Contact PTA President : Mandy Lemar at mhlemar@verizon.net or 301-204-1393 or 

send confidential inquires to the PTA box in the office  
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